
Ref: PQ 11690/25 

25th March 2025  

Deputy Marie Sherlock 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Sherlock  

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention. 

PQ 11690/25 – To ask the Minister for Health the number of SLT assigned to specific 
cleft services, per hospital, in tabular form; and if she will make a statement on the 
matter.  

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) below. 

SLT Assigned to Cleft Services 
CHI at Crumlin 2 WTE 
CHI at Temple Street 1.8 WTE 

Yours sincerely 

_____________________  
Vivienne Hand 
Acting HSCP Director 
Email: Vivienne.hand@childrenshealthireland.ie 


